
 

  

16th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Summer Term Assessments Years 7-9 

I am writing to make you aware that all students in Years 7 to 9 will undertake assessments between 
Monday 21st June and the end of term. These assessments will provide class teachers with detailed 
information regarding your child’s progress and understanding in the subject this year. It will be used to 
inform planning for next academic year and to support your child to improve. 
 
Students in Years 7 and 8 will have their assessments during their timetabled lessons in English, maths, 
science, history, geography and French. Teachers will make students aware of when their assessment will 
take place. Assessments in all other subjects will be based on practical work done this term. 
 
Students in Year 9 will sit formal assessments in English, maths, science, history / geography and French (if 
they are continuing to study French in Year 10) in the Sports Hall the week commencing 12th July 2021. 
Assessments in all other subjects will be based on practical work done this term. 
 
Staff from the SEND team will work closely with teachers to ensure that any students who require additional 
support in their assessments will receive this.  
 
Results 
These assessments will inform our curriculum planning for September and will also identify any extra 
support that is needed due to school closures and any gaps in students’ knowledge. An end of year report 
will be sent out to communicate your child’s progress in each subject.  
 
If you have any questions about the assessment process, please email info@airedaleacademy.com 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
L. Proctor 
Principal 
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